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Please DO NOT recommend passage of LD2261.  This bill would interfere with an 
established bipartisan process for reducing our climate-altering emissions.  Maine 
needs to be doing everything it can, and since motor vehicles are a major source of 
our emissions, we need to be encouraging the shift to plug-in vehicles.  I bought an 
EV and a plug-in hybrid to reduce my personal emissions, and have found them the 
best cars I've owned in 67 years of driving.


